DOBERMAN
PINSCHER

— HEALTH FOUNDATION—

Greetings!

Just a quick note to wish you and your family our best
wishes for a happy and prosperous New Year.

Whether it be through direct donations, merchandise
purchase or fundraisers established on our behalf, we
can't thank our supporters enough for their generosity.

In 2018 research funded by DPHF, and conducted by Robert Sanders DVM at Michigan
State University College of Veterinary Medicine, was completed with formal presentation
of the results scheduled for the American College of Veterinary Internal Medicine forum in
June of 2019.

We have also earmarked funds to assist Doberman owners with the Osteosarcoma
vaccine, if you think you have a dog that qualifies for this assistance, please contact our
research Committee Chair, Kelli Rosen DVIM.

All of us at the Foundation look forward to a productive year in 2019 benefiting the
Doberman Pinscher, we couldn't do it without you!

As a reminder, the Doberman Pinscher Health Foundation is an independent 501 (c) (3)
charitable organization formed for the sole purpose of promoting research into the genetic
diseases and conditions that affect the Doberman Pinscher. To find out more about us visit
our website, like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter.

Sincerely,
DPHF Board of Directors:

Marj Brooks
James Barrron
Mike Dellorto
Libby Hargrove
Sue Lynch
Denise McKay
Kelli Rosen DVM
Shirlee Walker
Linda Zaeske
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